
Safeguarding Adults Review – Eileen Dean: Family Statement 
 

It is with great sadness and regret that the published SAR report confirms our worst fears of the 
many failings by the various agencies and trusts, charged with managing the care and placement 
of the person responsible for the death of my mother Eileen Dean.   
  
The decision to place this person at the Care Home where my mother resided could not have 
been more flawed and resulted directly in the horrific murder of my gentle mother. 
  
Numerous opportunities were missed by so many agencies that may have prevented the horrific 
incident.  
  
I sincerely hope that the recommendations detailed within the report are adopted expeditiously 
and in full. 
  
No other family should have to suffer the loss of a loved one in such tragic circumstances. 

Georgie Hampshaw (Daughter of Eileen Dean) 

 


